
 

 

Freshwater Weekly Bulletin 
Monday, May 21, 2018 

Upcoming Events & Activities 
May 24 Spring Concert – 6:30 p.m. - Gymnasium 
May 28 Memorial Day (NO SCHOOL) 
May 31 FCMS Monologues – 7:00 p.m. (Gymnasium) 
June 1 FOLK DANCE FESTIVAL – 1:00 p.m. (Gymnasium) 
June 4 Community Club Meeting – *6:00 p.m.- Conference Room *Time Change 

June 7 Minimum Day – 12:30 p.m. Dismissal (Grades K-8) 
June 11 Field Day – Grades K-3 
June 12 Field Day – Grades 4-8 
June 13 6th Grade Promotion (Auditorium) 1:30 p.m. 
June 14 8th Grade Graduation (Gymnasium) 7:00 p.m. 
June 15 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL – Dismissal at 12:30 p.m. (Grades K-8) 
  
  
  

Please check our website for up-to-date information on calendar, menu, and special events! 
www.freshwatersd.org  

SPORTS PARTICIPATION PHYSICALS (Grades 4-7)

 

:  Please watch for a letter and papers being sent 
home next week regarding students interested in playing sports in the Fall.  Thank you! 

OVERDUE LUNCH CHARGES:
outstanding lunch charges.  All outstanding lunch charges must be paid by Friday, June 1. 

  The end of the school year will soon be here and there are numerous 
After 

Friday, June 1, NO STUDENTS WILL BE ALLOWED TO CHARGE LUNCHES!!

 

  Lunches will be available 
for CASH ONLY or students will need to call home and have parents bring them a lunch!  If you have 
any questions, please contact Mrs. Mintey at 442-2969. 

K-6 STAFF ASSIGNMENTS FOR 2018-19: 
Kindergarten:  Mrs. McNeill and Mrs. Reiske           First Grade:  Mrs. Cookman and Ms. Gilbride                         
Second Grade:  Ms. Liebig and Mrs. Stoker              Third Grade:  TBD 
Third/Fourth Grade:  Mrs. Hummel              Fourth Grade:  Mr. Davies 
Fourth/Fifth Grade:  Mr. Eagle             Fifth/Sixth Grade:  Mr. Pierce 
Sixth Grade:
 

  Ms. Rush 

PLATES/BOWLS, ETC.:

 

  There are still several platters, bowls, and utensils that were brought in for 
Staff Appreciation Day waiting to be claimed in the school office.  Please stop by and check to see if 
yours may be there.  Thank you! 

ART DISPLAY AT OPEN HOUSE:

 

  We hope you enjoyed Freshwater School’s Art Exhibit during Open 
House.  We want to thank Stephanie Bode and Travis Schneider for sponsoring the art lessons, and 
Joyce Jonte for directing the amazing lessons.  Our students loved learning how to “find the shapes” 
and “draw off the page!”   

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS:  Once again, we have collected a numerous amount of coats, sweaters, and jackets 
from the playground and rooms of our school.  We are in hopes that you will check our lost and found items 
to see if any belong to your child(ren) before the end of the year when we will be taking them to good will. 

http://www.freshwatersd.org/�
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